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th
 July 2014 

Your Ref:  
 
 
 
 

Dear Mark, 
 

Worcester Acute Trust Application for Integrated Digital Care Fund  
 

Thank you for the information regarding the Worcester Acute Trust EPR 
programme and the application to the Integrated Digital Care Fund.   
 
This letter is to support the funding application from Worcester Acute 
Trust.  As Chair of the Health and Wellbeing Board, I would like to offer 
support for the Trust’s EPR programme but subject to approval at the next 
Health and Wellbeing Board meeting.  The programme will clearly 
improve the Trust’s digital maturity and each of the projects will 
significantly benefit the patients and clinical teams.  
 
I am aware that the organisation has recent experience of managing IT 
enabled transformation projects and therefore I have confidence that the 
organisation will effectively support stakeholders to adapt to the new ways 
of working.  
 
I wish you well with the application process and look forward to hearing 
the outcome. 
 
With my very best wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Marcus J Hart 

Cabinet Member for Health & Well Being 
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